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ATTENDANCE: 
 
Members:     Staff:     
Bob Goff     Sherry Williams, David Martin, Steve Waring 
John May       
Barbara Whittier 
Brian Kirby  
Mike Martin  
Tom Boyko      Guests: 

Pete Brewer 
Todd Moderson 

 
LOCATION:      TIME:  
SC Softball Complex       7:30 a.m. 
 
The meeting was called to order at 7:30 a.m. and the minutes for June 2013 were approved. 
 
NEW BUSINESS: 
 

1. Website.  A discussion about setting up a trails website independent of the County’s 
website was discussed. John May will be researching third party websites to discuss 
with subcommittee in August. 
 

2. Barbara Whittier did not agree to the idea of a separate trails website in addition to the 
county website, which would make it more confusing to the public and there was no vote 
taken by the subcommittee on establishment of a separate web site and how it will 
impact the County website Trail information.  She stressed that the purpose of our 
subcommittee is to support the County Trails system and make recommendations to 
staff. 
 

3. Staff was asked to modify trails map presented to PPAC to include drinking fountains, 
mountain bike trail, historical markers, parking, add revision date, and contact 
information for Leisure Services. 

 
4. Subcommittee and bike shops would like an 8 ½ x 11 trail map made available in paper 

form or a PDF.  
 

5. Subcommittee members asked about signage for paved trails that would direct people to 
bike shops, restaurants. Staff will discuss possible sponsorships. 
 

6. The subcommittee may participate in the Seminole Cyclefest in November at Melonville 
Park.  Brian Kirby will report back to the subcommittee in August. 
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7. Subcommittee discussed a possible running event in the spring. 
 

8. Phase IV Seminole Wekiva Trail is proceeding. 
 

9. Extension of Cross Seminole Trail to Oviedo Blvd. is under contract. 
 

10. Gateway/SR 46 project is proceeding. 
 

 
OLD BUSINESS: 
 

1. Since the transportation tax referendum will not be pursued this year, the Metroplan 
grant application (and discussion with cities) has been postponed. 

 
OTHER BUSINESS 
None. 
 


